

PO Box 201800 1515 East 6th Avenue Helena, MT 59620 (406) 444-3115

Memo

To: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian To: Montana State Library Commission

From: Sarah McHugh, Director **From:** Jennie Stapp, State Librarian

Statewide Library Resources

Date: March 18, 2016

Re: MSC new libraries recommendation from the Network Advisory

Council meeting of March 8, 2016

The Network Advisory Council at its March 8, 2016 meeting approved the following recommendation to be forwarded to the State Library Commission:

Council recommends acceptance of the Livingston-Park County Public Library, and the Richey Public Library, a branch of the Glendive Public Library, into the Montana Shared Catalog. The recommended FY 17 Library Development Budget includes the necessary funding for startup costs, in the amount of \$10,443 from Coal Severance Tax monies.